
Olathe West Families- 

Thank you for a wonderful school year.  I appreciate all of your support this year and please know how 
much your kids and family mean to our OW community.  I hope you have a great summer and get to 
spend some time with family and friends. 

To our Class of 2025 families - I want to say good luck and thank you for a wonderful four years of 
helping build the West community and growing our culture. This will likely be your last newsletter from 
me - so congrats on that too!  

I will give the rest of you a few weeks break from my newsletters, so don't expect another one until 
sometime in July.  By then we will be adding the Class of 2029 into the fold! 

Holler if you need me. 

Jay Novacek 
Principal 

 


